
Dear Never Forgotten,  
 
My donation is in the name of "Conrad, Pamela, Laura, Sara, and Jennifer Heeg."    
 
It is my Christmas gift to my family--my grandfather and Conrad's father Richard was 
on your October flight from CWA and it was the trip of a lifetime for him.  My entire 
family can't say enough about what a great organization you are.  Last month I was 
lucky enough to be departing from Dulles at the same time as a group of Milwaukee 
vets and it was wonderful to witness it first-hand.  


